
Please, do not let this unconstitutional piece of legislation make it to the floor for a vote. Our founders 
were very intelligent to have the electoral college instituted, so the smaller states like Oregon would 
have an equal say in who our President would be. I am not willing to secede my vote to a Socialist in 
NYC, or LA. That is where our president would be chosen. Our vote here in Oregon would just be a 
formality. I am asking that you stab this awful loss of our freedom in the heart, and let it die in your 
committee. 
 
Thank you,  
Maurice C. Yoder 
441 NE Hill St. 
Sheridan, Oregon 
97378-1339 
 


